
Principal’s Message 

March 2021 

Calendar 
March 2 

Spirit Night at 

Café Zupas in the 

District 
 

March 8—11 

Literacy Week 
 

March 10 

T-shirt orders due 
 

March 15—28 

Book Fair 
 

March 19 

No School 
 

March 22—25 

Parent Teacher 

Conferences 
 

March 26-April 4 

No School 

Dear Parents, 
 It is hard to believe that it is already March. There has 
been a lot of teaching and learning going on at Rose Creek. I 
enjoy watching the students and teachers interact with each 
other during a lesson.  We have the best teachers and stu-
dents! It is a pleasure to work with all of them. 
 This month students are learning about Pledge #6 “I 
will include everyone.”   “It’s not enough to teach kids what not 
to do; we also have to teach them what to do to promote kind-
ness and compassion among their peers.” Katie Hurley  
 Students will learn how to include everyone and why it 
is important. Students often feel hurt and excluded, so they re-
spond by hurting and excluding. Excluding is a form of rela-
tional aggression. Relational aggression is a behavior that in-
tends to harm others by damaging and manipulating their rela-
tionships. Other forms of relational aggression include gossip-
ing, rumor spreading, alliance building, and public humiliation. A 
survey done through The Ophelia Project shows that 48% of 
students are exposed to relational aggression and students 11 
to 15 are exposed to 33 acts during the week. Many bully pre-
vention programs are teaching children pro-social behaviors to 
help them make positive choices in school and in the real world. 
Parents often ask how to help their child be kind and what to do 
when they are excluded. The best thing parents can do is em-
power their kids to act as includers. Follow these steps to teach 
your child how to include others: 
1. Listen and empathize: When we empathize with our kids, we 
teach them to do the same for others. 
2. Be an includer: If we want our children to reach out to others 
we need to do the same. 
3. Looks for someone who needs a friend: Teach your child to 
look for someone who might need a friend. 
4.  Talk about unintentional exclusion: In helping our children 
process emotions, we show them that kindness counts! 
 
Happy St. Patrick’s Day this month, 
Mrs. Egan 

Congratulations to our 

February Students of 

the Month!!! 

Kindergarten  
Taylor AM- Lilly K  
Taylor PM- Tobee B  
Chandler AM- Alice P  
Chandler PM- Eve F  
 
First 
Hinds- Tannen G  
Marshall- Itzel V.  
Raines- Reese J  
Rubalcava- Griffin K  
 
Second 
Bunderson- Johan S  
Hamblin- Claire W  
Martin- Jesse T  
Hoggard- Wynn K  
 
Third 
Goodwin/Parker- Wesley M  
Jones- Kyler  W  
Redford- Madison B  
Sheehan- Ashlyn S  
Pestana- Lucas K  
Johnston- Enzo R  
 
Fourth 
Christensen- Brynlee D  
Dawson- Ethan M  
Richman- Avery B  
Burt- Daxton D  
 
Fifth 
Meredith- Casyn D  
Christiansen- Layla A  
Earl- Hudson F  
Graff- Jason S  
Kalakis- Luke M  
Smith- Andraya Q  
 
Sixth 
O’Connor- Olivia L  
Rasmussen- Tyler N  
Slack- Owen R  
Tuttle- Kage O  

Rose Creek News 



Battle of the Books 
 Quizzes and prizes coming soon! 

 Remember to keep reading 

 Booklists are on the school website and 

on bookmarks in our school’s library 

 Books are available in our school             

library and at the county library 

 Happy reading! 

PTA NEWS 

March 2021 

Spirit Night 

T-Shirts 
We’re doing a 2nd order of Spirit Gear. 

Information can be found on the school’s 

website. Click on PTA, then Raptor Shirts & 

Gear. 

Or go here: https://sign-it-right.square.site/

shop/17 

Orders are due on Wednesday, March 10th. 

Orders will be delivered to the school. 

Join us for Spirit Night at Café Zupas! 

Third grade is hosting this time. 

Date: Tuesday, March 2nd 

Time: 4pm-9pm 

Place: Café Zupas at the District 

You must say when you pay that you 

are supporting Rose Creek Elementary.  

You may also order from their app and 

use the code: FUNDRAISER25  

Zupas will give 20% of their profit to 3rd 

grade. 
 

Totals for this year: 

October Zupas: $339.78 

November Papa Murphy's: $263.14 

JOIN PTA @    https://rosecreek.new.memberhub.store/store 

Book Fair 
When: March 15—28   

   You can buy anytime, but we get a higher  

   percentage of your purchase if you buy during  

   this window. 

Where: Online 

Why: To build your home library 

What the school gets: money for books  

   and other items for the school 

To support the book fair visit: 

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/

rosecreekelementaryschool 
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